CALLED MEETING OF THE ACADEMIC SENATE OF QUEENS COLLEGE
Newman Center - Student Union - room 208, to meet at 3:15 p.m.

April 13, 1989

This Continuation Meeting of the Academic Senate was called in recognition of members of Standing Committees.

3:21 p.m. No quorum.

3:22 p.m. President Shirley Strum Kenny addressed the Academic Senate to report on the status of the budget crisis, and took questions.

Announcement by the Holder of the Chair, Dr. Ruth H. Frisz:

The first day of classes for Fall 1989, will be on Friday, September 1, 1989. Classes are scheduled on Election Day - Tuesday, November 7, 1989.

This differs from the calendar passed by the Academic Senate where classes were scheduled to begin on August 31, 1989, and classes were not scheduled for Election Day.

The reason for the change was that the University would not give a variance to begin classes before September 1, because the configuration of the calendar would allow us to start on September 1, 1989.

CALLED MEETING NOT HELD BY VIRTUE OF LACK OF A QUORUM.

3:45 p.m. Reception followed in the Hillel Lounge - Student Union - room 206.

Next Regular meeting, Thursday, May 4, 1989, at 3:35 p.m. Kiely Hall - room 170.

es. Spelling A.S. Statember